
From:                              Parish Clerk 
Sent:                               04 September 2013 18:59
To:                                   DC Consultation
Subject:                          Ref: 13NP0048EIA

Tarset & Greystead Parish Council would like to submit the following comments regarding the above application:
 
The Parish Council would like the opportunity to respond again when a full application has been submitted following
the environmental opinion; however at present they would like to note that within the NNPA local development
framework policies state that no commercial wind farms are allowed within the National Park unless of benefit to
the community and the height proposed of 74m also exceeds guidelines.
 
Kind Regards
 
Kate Chadwick
Parish Clerk
Tarset & Greystead Parish Council


